
The facelift at Entradero Park continues. It appears
that the grading has been completed. There are a
number of open trenches around the park and the
field we fly from. The pipe being installed appears
to be for the grey water irrigation. Please be careful
when moving around the trenches. They obviously
present a hazard when accessing the field or
recovering a plane. Avoid flying over any
construction workers at the Park.
For those of you who have flown at 22nd
Street in San Pedro, the site has been
shut down. I have heard multiple stories
why the site is no longer usable. I don't
know which one is correct. I do know
two things: 1) The police will tell you to
leave the area if you attempt to fly there. 2) A
number of the guys that used to fly there are
showing up at Entradero.
If you are at the Park and non­PSF members are
attempting to fly, introduce yourself as a club
member, describe the club and
invite them to join. If they have
AMA, invite them to come over to
the field and fly as a one­time guest.
Also, inform them that City
personnel will ask to see their PSF membership
cards if they are flying at the Park. The City has
stated that they are going to start asking to see our
cards. Make sure you have yours with you.
In early October, Jerry Lake, Dave Haas, Joe Claire

and I made the Trek out to Prado. If you want to fly
larger planes, this is the place to go. Large, wide
open flying area, mountains as the back drop and the
sweet smell of cow manure wafting in the breeze.
What more could an RC pilot want? Electrics
appeared to be in a slight majority bettering the gas
models being flown. I have included a few
photographs. Some of the guys went out to the

same field later in the month for the Big
Jolt Electric Fun­Fly. Jerry Lake went and
has some photographs to share in this
issue.
Let's see what the weather does and try
and get in a couple of Fun­Fly's this
month. Del Cerro: Saturday November

8th. Guys usually start to show up between 12:00
and 1:00. Entradero Park: Saturday November
22nd. Flying starts after 8:00 AM.
Start thinking about supporting your Club as one of
the Club officers. We will have elections at the

December meeting. If you have any
questions about what the
responsibilities are, contact any of
the current officers for the details.

Remember to watch your step and be careful at
Entradero. See you at one of the sites or the
upcoming meeting.

­ Jeff
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Next Meeting
Wednesday,

November 5th
La Romeria Park

7:30pm

Upcoming Fun­Flys
Del Cerro November 8th

Entradero November 22nd
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http://www.scaleflyers.com
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From the Vice President ­ A Day At Prado...
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... And the Big Jolt RC Electrics Event



Club Officers and Volunteers
(again) for 2014

• President: Jeff Chambers
310­370­0771

• Vice President: Jerry Lake
310­370­6697

• Treasurer: Mike Lewis
310­987­8178

• Secretary: John Spielman
310­378­0951

• Newsletter: Chris Newton
310­347­6806

Come on out to the
monthly meeting!
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... More from Big Jolt RC Electrics Event
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Alan showed off his latest project at the last meeting




